From: Amanda Ray

To: secretary@resources.ca.gov; Lisa.Mangat@parks.ca.gov; Mat.Fuzie@parks.ca.gov;

John.Ainsworth@coastal.ca.gov; info@slocleanair.org; jim@oceanodunes.org
Subject: Concern regarding false information used to base request for closure of ODSVRA
Date: Sunday, March 18, 2018 9:04:05 PM

To whom it may concern,

I have grown up in the Central Valley and surrounding mountains all my life. When | was a young girl | vividly
remember going to Pismo beach area for vacations, where we loved being able to spend time in the sand both
relaxing and playing, making memories as a family.

Now some 20+ years later, | am bringing my own family to the same dunes | grew up loving. My husband and I are
working hard to create lifetime memories for our two boys to forever cherish.

We are outraged to hear that there have been unsubstantiated claims by the APCD, and it’s contributors, in the last
10 years, where people like me and my family are being used as scapegoats, being blamed for creating this so-called
PM10 by our being in the dunes and enjoying what God created for all to enjoy and cherish.

These lies and false accusations must stop, and the beach must remain open and RE-OPEN the land that has been
taken from the riding/camping area.

Signed,
Amanda Ray
Clovis, CA

Sent from my iPhone
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